
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 UPDATE #2: DISRUPTION IN SUPPLY TO 
CUSTOMERS SERVED BY VALSAYN B BOOSTER 

STATION 
  

The Water and Sewerage Authority (the Authority) advises customers in parts of 
North West Trinidad, served by the Valsayn B Booster Station that repairs to a 
leaking 24-inch diameter transmission pipeline in the Mt. Lambert area, has been 
extended due to some unforeseen technical issues at the jobsite.    
  
The Authority’s crews have been working around the clock and are expected to 
complete repair works by 8:00 p.m. on Monday 25th November, 2024.  
 

Affected areas include:  

 

 Customers are advised that it may take up to 12 hours for the supply to normalize 
to some affected areas following the completion of these repairs. 
  
A limited truck borne service will be available upon request. This can be requested 
through the following self-service options:  
• WASA Services App available via the Play Store or Apple store; or 
• Customer Portal available on the Authority’s website: www.wasa.gov.tt. 
  
Alternatively, customers requiring direct assistance or further information can 
contact WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll free at 800-4420/26.  
  
The Authority thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 
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AFFECTED AREAS  EXPECTED RESTORATION 
OF SERVICE 

 Areas served by the Valsayn Booster Station B: 
Saddle Road, San Juan, Bagatelle, Laventille 
Road, Febeau Village, Success Village, Malick, 
Trou Macaque, Santa Cruz  

8:00 p.m. on Monday 25 
November, 2024 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasa.gov.tt%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGregory.Roxborough%40wasa.gov.tt%7Cfa320a0e3a59491c50eb08dd0d5796b0%7Ca383621e557141a99be6f1d93ac730c5%7C0%7C0%7C638681392136674110%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=j7GjPY9zohi07ZfQh2NPNPphq0XEjyr3Vtj5W%2Fb2fvw%3D&reserved=0

